Hancock Elementary School

“Rooted in Community, Reaching for the Stars”

Good afternoon HES Families,

The ConVal District Deliberative session took place on Wednesday. It was an uneventful
meeting with no discussion or changes suggested related to the 13 Warrant Articles. You can
review the warrant articles on the School Board \Web Page. Please watch for informational
articles and powerpoints regarding the proposed budget for 2021-2022.

Valentine’s Day is just around the corner. On Friday, February 12th, students will exchange
Valentine cards only (no food or candy please). Students will store their cards in ziplock bags
until they get home, where parents determine when they can open them.

We had a great assembly last week. The 3rd and 4th graders showed us their marble roller
coasters and taught us about energy. Please be sure to join us for the next all school assembly
on Friday, February 12th at 11:30am via Zoom. The Kindergartners will share their learning.
We have a PTO meeting coming up on Wednesday, February 17th at 6pm via Zoom. We will
be choosing a fundraiser for the spring and discussing possible purchases for recess supplies
for students. If you have agenda items, please email us and we will add it.

Please remember to send your child in with waterproof gloves or mittens along with all other
snow gear including boots, snow pants, a jacket and hat. Several students are requesting loaner
gloves at recess. While we can certainly help out, we are limited in what we can offer.

Attached please find a recruiting flyer from Student Transportation of America.

Have a wonderful weekend.

Amy
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